
 

 

 

 

        April 7, 2020 
 
 
Hope everyone is doing well during these unusual times.  

 

I am happy to announce that we will be starting up our weekly Occupational Therapy and Transition 

classes.   

 

Your child’s group will be meeting on Tuesday’s from 10:45 – 11:30 am starting on Tuesday, April 14. 

 

We will be covering ADL's (activities of daily living) which will help support structure in our day to day 

lives. We will also cover social emotional and self-determination skills. 

 

Please encourage your son/daughter to check out the Google Calendar for upcoming sessions.  The link to 

the Google Meet with be provided in the Calendar posting.   

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Christine Cashman or Gina Iadarola. 

 

Regards, 

 

Christine Cashman 

 

CCashman@summitacademiesma.com 

GIadarola@summitacademiesma.com 

 

Summit Academy 

Worcester, MA 01609 
 

15 Jamesbury Drive • Worcester, MA  01609   PH: (508) 751-8500   FX: (508) 751-8501 
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